IMPORTANT NOTICE

ALL ACCOUNTS AND INVOICING FOR ENVIRONMENTAL
HEALTH HAVE MOVED TO ACCOUNTS RECEIVABLE
LOCATED AT THE QUEEN ELIZABETH HOSPITAL.

PAYMENT FOR INVOICES FOR FOOD SERVICE LICENSES WILL
NOW BE FORWARDED TO THIS ADDRESS:

Central Finance
PO Box 6600
Charlottetown, PE C1A 8T5

PAYMENT OPTIONS ACCEPTED:
Cash, Cheques, Visa, Mastercard & Debit.

PAYMENTS BY Visa, Master Card or Debit MUST BE PAID IN
PERSON IN THE ADMITTING DEPARTMENT AT THE QUEEN
ELIZABETH HOSPITAL WHICH IS OPEN 24/7.

IF YOU HAVE ANY QUESTIONS REGARDING THIS NOTICE,
PLEASE CALL ENVIRONMENTAL HEALTH AT 902-368-497/0.



